

PATRICIA GOODBRAND BSc(Hons), MEd Head Teacher Speyside High School Mary Avenue, Aberlour AB38 9QU Tel 01340 871522 Email admin.speysidehigh@moray-edunet.gov.uk

moray councily

Website www.speysidehighschool.net

Our Ref: EB/EB Date: 26 August 2022

Dear Speyside High School Families

SPEYSIDE HIGH SCHOOL PARENT COUNCIL AGM Invitation to families Tuesday 13 September, 7.00 pm in Room the Library at Speyside High School (Library on the first floor)

You are cordially invited to attend the Annual General Meeting of Speyside High School Parent Council, taking place at 7pm on 13 September at Speyside High School (hopefully in the newly refurbished library). We're delighted to be able to meet in-person for the very first time.

We are a relatively new set of members and office bearers for the SHS Parent Council, and in the preceding year have met online regularly.

We have taken forward the Speyside Bag for Life project, resulting in the production of a high-quality long-handled shopping bag featuring the art and design work of S3 student Rhiannon Horton in colour, plus the names of many familiar/well-kent businesses from the area, who kindly sponsored the project. This has helped us to provide the funds for the school to offer a school tie to every new S1 student starting secondary at Speyside High in 2022. The bags for life have been made available to purchase through Gammacks, and in the run up to Christmas 2021 were on sale at the Aberlour Christmas market. We do still have more bags available to buy, so if anyone would like to pick one up on the night, they retail at the very reasonable price of £5 with all proceeds going to funds to benefit the school community.

We're also very keen to attract new members to the SHS Parent Council, in both office-bearing roles, such as Cochairs, Secretary and in particular this year Treasurer, and as members without office bearing responsibilities, so we would be delighted to meet you on 13 September, and share with you where we've got to through the past year.

We are still finding our feet as a parent council whilst navigating the pandemic and pandemic recovery, but we really are delighted to invite you to join, and, whether or not you wish to become a SHS PC committee member, we are keen to welcome you and hear your thoughts and ideas for the coming year at the upcoming AGM!

Many thanks, Elidh and Liz Co-chairs SHS Parent Council













